
Media Contact 
Maya Harvey 

Communications Director 
Maya.harvey@leg.state.nh.us 

 

       
 
 
 

 
New Hampshire Senate         
NEWS RELEASE  
For Immediate Release: 3/09/2023 

 
 
 
 

Republicans Increase Funding Toward Child Internet Safety  
  

Concord, NH – Senator Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) released the following statement on the 
passing of SB232:  
 
“New Hampshire children deserve to be protected from harm whether out on the street or out on the 
internet,” stated Senator Bradley.  
 
“Senate Bill 232 increases funding toward the New Hampshire Internet Crimes Against Children Task 
Force and strengthens our ability to keep vulnerable adolescents out of reach from predators online.” 
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HB 232-FN-A makes an appropriation to support the work of the New Hampshire Internet Crimes Against 
Children Task Force. 


